
Recommendation #10 
Recommendation to USCIS to Correct a Naturalization Policy Memorandum in 
order to Fully Comply with Section 319(a) of the Immigration and Nationality Act, 
as amended by Public Law 106-386. 
 
 USCIS responded to the Ombudsman on December 17, 2004 and agreed with this 
recommendation.  We also stated that we would publish the amended memorandum on 
the USCIS web site.  The new memorandum was distributed to the USCIS components 
on January 27, 2005 and it was published on the web site on April 17, 2006. 
 
The Ombudsman did not have any follow-up to the USCIS response and we consider this 
recommendation closed. 
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